
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 30– 11th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Toy Sale – The recent Toy Sale organized by Mr Thackway and the School Council raised £152.  Thank you 
for all your donations, the money raised is to go towards buying an outdoor table tennis table. 
 
Football - On Wednesday our Year 5 & 6 Boys team played a match against St Mary’s Studley.  We won the 
match 4-2 with a great performance by the whole team including 2 brilliant goals, one of which was scored 
from the halfway line! Congratulations to all the players and thank you to parents for your support. 
 
Instrument Lessons  

• There will be no instrument lessons (apart from keyboard & vocal) next week due to children 
taking their SATs.  Lessons will recommence week commencing 21st May. 

• Music Tuition Deposits – All consent forms and deposits should have been sent in if your child 
wishes to start/continue with music lessons in September.  Please let the office know if your child 
is currently taking lessons and does not wish to continue. 

 
School Meals – We will be serving a Pupil Favourites lunch menu on Thurs 17th May - Fish Fingers/ 
Vegetarian Toad in the Hole, potato wedges/mashed potatoes, super greens/sweetcorn, fruit crumble & 
custard/ yoghurts/fresh fruit and ice cream. 
 
Clubs Update – Girls Football Club will take place at Claverdon Primary School on Tues 15th May (with          
matches for Year 3&4 and Year 5&6). 
 
Warm Weather - Now that the weather is warmer, please apply sun cream before school and send your 
child in to school with a sun hat and a water bottle. 

 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Year 6 SATS – SATs for the children in Year 6 will be taking place during week commencing 14th 
May. 

• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The 
back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. 

 
Books of the Week  -  Children in Mr Thackway’s class have started reading ‘The Waterhorse’ by Dick King-
Smith.  Kirsty and Angus find a mysterious egg washed up on a Scottish beach on the morning after a great 
storm. The next day it has hatched into a tiny greeny-grey creature with a horse's head, warty skin, four 
flippers and a crocodile's tail. The baby sea monster soon becomes the family pet – but the trouble is, it 
just doesn't stop growing! 

 
 
 

 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Family Bingo tonight!  
We are looking forward to a fun night. Everyone 
that has sent their money in already has a ticket –
you’ll be given them on the night. Please arrive at 
6 ready to get a snack from the Tuck Shop and start 
playing! We will serve hot food after the first few 
games. See you there! 

 
Save the date: 

Summer Fair Friday 13th July 
Our theme this year is Mad Hatter’s Tea Party! Planning 
is well underway so watch this space for more 
information!  
 
In the meantime, if you are interested in sponsoring a 
stall for £25 in return for a nice bit of advertising, please 
get in touch! Or, if you think you might have a raffle 
prize to donate, we would be most grateful! 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


